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Submission in support of the proposed changes to the 
boundaries of the electoral division of Mackellar 
 

From: Ian Millner, registered in the electoral of Mackellar at  
 

 

I would like to support the proposed changes to the boundary of Mackellar electoral division 
as detailed in the Australian Electorate Commission’s report titled “Proposed redistribution 
of New South Wales into electoral division May 2024”. 

 

In my opinion the proposed new boundaries are effective in keeping Mackellar as a unique 
part of Sydney where there is a shared value of the coastal environment not always fully 
appreciated by people in other electorates. By containing the electorate wholly within the 
Northern Beaches Council, it allows us to not only maintain this cultural connection but be 
able to advocate for the protection of one of Sydney’s most precious and unique 
environments. 

 

In addition to maintaining the culture, it removes the confusion caused by many people who 
live in Dee Why and Forestville at election time not knowing clearly whom their 
representative is. 

 

As stated, I am in full support. 
Ian P Millner 
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